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SB 698 proposes ro create an ever changing landscape of allowable and non-

allowable areas where a legally licensed CHL holder would never know if it legal or 

not to carry a concealed weapon.  As public or quasi public agencies change their 

policies every time a new manager or beurocrat is put into place, it would be 

impossible to know the policies of every agency at any given time.  

 

This bill only seeks to make criminals out of the most law abiding citizens (CHL 

holders) and provides no additional protection to any citizen or agencies that may be 

included in SB 698.   

 

Shall not be infringed..... As multi generation oregonians, we are growing tired of the 

lack of  representation by all our elected officials.  Do better. 

 

 


